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Nursery
What a lovely sunny week - just what the plants need. 

We have been thinking about what plants need to grow. 
We found out that they need the rain and the sun. 



Reception
In maths this week, we've been diving 
deeper into teen numbers—and having a 
blast while doing it! We played a fun game 
that really helped us remember those 
tricky numbers between 10 and 20.
In literacy, we've been spending more 
time with The Very Hungry Caterpillar. 
We learned some new words from the 
story and used pictures to help us decide 
whether an image from the "magic bag" 
was actually in the story or not. It was a 
great way to make learning fun and 
memorable!



Year 1
In English, we have been using our 
imaginations to come up with other 
possible ideas as to how Claire hurt her 
knee at the park. 

In maths, we have been learning about 
equal groups, rows, columns and arrays. 

As part of our Story Project work, we have
been learning about how our families are
different but all fantastic.



Year 2
Last Friday we had a brilliant time at the 
Alhambra! We took part in an exciting workshop 
where we performed as pantomime characters!

In English we have been learning new 
vocabulary to describe a forest and putting into 
a sentence.

In maths, we have covered quarters, halves and 
are about to learn about finding a third.



Year 3
In writing, we have been gathering ideas for how we 
can improve our outdoor area. We went outside and 
designed what we would like it to look like. We are 
super excited to share these with Mrs Keenan next 
week! 

In maths, we have been learning how to read scales by working out the 
intervals, we found this tricky but we preserved! We have also 
measured the mass of different objects in grams and kilograms.

In science, we investigated which items are light sources. Can 
you spot any around school? 



Year 4
In writing, we have begun to explore a 

character's thoughts and feelings. We have 
looked at how they have changed throughout 

the story.

In maths, we are continuing our work on 
decimals. We have been looking at ordering 

and comparing them.

In history, we looked at the importance of the 
River Nile. We discovered it was used for 

washing clothes, drinking water and 
travel/trade.



In writing, we have continued to look at how to 
build atmosphere and how dialogue can move 
action on in narratives. We have acted out and 
created freeze frames of the scenes from our 
picture book - The Arrival by Shaun Tan.

In maths, we have been learning about 
coordinates and how to translate points and 
2D shapes.

In computing, we have started to design our 
platform game on Scratch which we will be 
sharing with our parents later in the half term.

Year 5



Year 6
In writing, we have thoroughly enjoyed 

completing our balanced arguments about 
whether the SATs should be banned. We have 

used some great vocabulary and some 
excellent formal phrases to explain our ideas!

In maths, we have been revising our 
understanding of equivalent decimals, 

fractions and percentages. We have used great 
reasoning skills to explain which could be the 

odd one out and why.

In reading, we have been continuing to work 
on our retrieval skills and annotating the text.



Thank you


